
 

 
 
 
              October 26, 2023 
 
The Honorable  
Charles E. Grassley 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Senator Grassley: 
 
Thank you for your July 14 letter concerning the employment of  
Mr. Fritz Berggren.  Mr. Berggren is currently an employee of the 
Department of State.  Beyond confirming his current employment, the 
Department does not comment on personnel files or records. 
 
Please let us know if we can be of further assistance. 
 

Sincerely, 

       
Naz Durakoglu 
Assistant Secretary 
Bureau of Legislative Affairs 

 
 
 


